## File a Formal Complaint -

chestine edgar (Wed, 4 Oct at 9:25 PM) via Portal Meta

From: chestine edgar <16collingham@gmail.com>

Date: Sun, Oct 1, 2017 at 6:33 AM

Subject: PDC Concern about Krystal Marx/complaint To: Chestine Edgar <16collingham@gmail.com>

Dear PDC complaint officer;

Krystal Marx's alleged violation for- State law requires that all political advertisement contain sponsor identification, sponsor's name and address and who paid for it. Violation RCW 42. 17A.320 Krystal Marx sent out a campaign letter that failed to identify who paid for it.

Respectfully,

C. Edgar

Attachments:

Krystal Marx - Campaign Letter - Envelope

Krystal Marx - Campaign Letter - Page 1 (Recipient Redacted)

Krystal Marx - Campaign Letter - Page 2

## From the Desk of Krystal Marx



My name is Krystal Marx, and I am running for Burien City Council, Position 7. I am knocking on voters' doors every day. But, in the chance I am not able to meet each voter personally, I am reaching out to tell you a little more about me and why I am running for Burien City Council.

As a longtime South King County resident and a wife of an Army combat veteran, I am currently running my own volunteer organization while raising our four children, ages 10 and under. My recent professional work includes nearly 10 years of experience working in business and operations management at small nonprofits serving thousands of members. In addition to that work, I have worked as an Apprenticeship Services Coordinator for the aerospace machinists because I believe in supporting and advocating for our tradesmen and women. To further advance my policy-making and fundraising skills, and to support local theater, I joined the Board of Trustees for Unexpected Productions in 2016, and was voted Board President in May of 2017.

I am running for Burien City Council because community education and involvement is my passion and I believe our Council needs that experience and voice. I have volunteered in the community from my youth, alongside my parents, and have continued to do so into adulthood. Community involvement has taught me that protecting and empowering marginalized communities is where my heart lies. I have provided free self-defense training to organizations throughout the Greater Seattle area, and have offered Bystander Intervention training to such groups as the Seattle Housing Alliance, Mothers for Social Justice, South King County Neighborhood Action Coalition, and more.

It is my goal to use my more than 10 years of project management, business and coalition-building experience to foster a "Burien for ALL" approach for those who choose to work, play, and live in Burien. Right now, too much of the work of certain members of the Council is fractured and divisive. I believe we can do better by Burien residents if we work collaboratively and together. To do so, I am focused on these three key aspects:

- Protecting Burien's unique character while we grow;
- Increasing community involvement in public safety while reducing crime; and,
- Addressing homelessness and affordability.

Burien is a city that draws you in and, once you experience all it has to offer, it is hard to stay away! That's why my husband, a Highline High School graduate, and I decided to move back so we could raise our family. As your Councilmember, I will be committed to building upon our great foundation and addressing our issues in equitable, sustainable ways instead of responding with reactionary tactics. Additionally, I will work to allow more seats at the table for members of our community who have long been marginalized.

I am honored to be the only candidate in this race endorsed by the King County Democrats, the 33<sup>rd</sup> and 34<sup>th</sup> District Democrats, King County Sheriff John Urquhart, the King County Labor Council, and more than a dozen other progressive and labor organizations.

If you'd like to learn more about my campaign or support our efforts to build a better Burien for all, please visit <a href="www.krystalmarxforburien.com">www.krystalmarxforburien.com</a>. You can also email me directly at <a href="wrystal4burien@gmail.com">krystal4burien@gmail.com</a>. I am happy to answer any questions you might have about the race or where I stand on the issues you care about most.

Please remember to vote in the August 1st Primary Election and, when you do, please consider voting for me for Burien City Council, Position 7. I would be honored to earn your vote.

A volume of the state of the st

Sincerely,

Krystal S. Marx

449 14th Ave S 150, WA 98168